Range Update — Renewals

1/2/2024

Members,

We are making a change to the renewal process this year to hopefully make the process easier for you
guys. Please see the changes below:

e The Renewal Form is no longer required. Please email us if you need to update your contact
information.

Going forward, to renew select one of the following methods:

1. Mail In Renewal — Simply write 2024 Renewal in the memo section of your check and mail it
in. Please send an email letting us know so we can be on the lookout for it.

OR
2. Online Renewal - Just send us an email letting us know that you would like to pay online. We
will then invoice you through PayPal.

Do not hesitate to send a text or email if you run into any issues or have any questions.

Thank you,

Jeremy



